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August 10, 2001        EOD-88 
 
 
      
                                            Notice To the Trade 
 
 
 
TO:  All Suppliers of Wheat-Soy Milk for Use in Export Programs 
 
 
Export Announcement WSM6, for the purchase of Wheat-Soy Milk, is being replaced 
 
by Announcement WSM7.  The encloseded announcement is effective for all purchases  
 
made after August 9, 2001.  The revised announcement incorporates the Electronic Bid  
 
Entry System  (EBES) and the Total Quality Systems Audit (TQSA) language. 
 
 
All approved bidders are urged to carefully review this Announcement before the next  
 
bids are due on August 15, 2001. 
  
 
Any questions should be directed to the Export Operations Division, Processed  
 
Commodities Branch, Debbie Martinek, 816-926-6088. 
 
 
 
 
George Aldaya 
Director 
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